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Our happy
students at
break

Dear Magdalene and friends

Sr Angela came bearing gifts from you again last week — and

what a gift!. No wonder all our children are smiling!

Your generosity especially in these hard economic times is

overwhelming . What would we ever do without you. Our
students in

When I told the children of your generosity and asked them to class
remember you in their prayers they readily agreed ... and then
“Brother, I have no shoes ... Br, I have a hole in my shoe ... Br

its cold at night.....” Our student
Now, happily, both prayers will be answered. at mealtime

Qur Sisters

May the good Lord reward your generosity at photocall

Br Liam
Thursday, 20 May 2010
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